
Friday 16th November 2018 

Address: Great Western Highway  HAZELBROOK 

NSW 2779 

Phone 0247 58 6120  Fax 0247 58 8888  

Email: hazelbrook-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

  
Term 4 Week 5 

BUNMARRA 
BYALA  

Here, there, everywhere 
Blue Tongue Lizard Talk 

Dear Families, 

Students and members of the community enjoyed a lovely afternoon on Saturday at the Market Day and  afterwards 

watched “The Greatest Showman” on the huge outdoor screen. Thanks once again to our amazing, hard working P & C 

who put so much effort into the event to make it wonderful. 

 

Last week the students from Stage 3 attended Sport and Recreation Camp at Myuna Bay. The students had a fantastic 

time. They participated in rock climbing, kayaking, sailing, bush walking and cycling. These activities help the children 

work together as a team and build confidence. The teachers were very proud of all the students who were wonderful 

representatives of our school. 

 

K-2 Gymnastics program has now finished up after a successful few weeks with the YMCA. 

 

Yesterday we had the pleasure of hosting a luncheon for all our wonderful volunteers and community members that have 

contributed throughout the year in any way. It was a wonderful turn out and our students from Stage 3 did a great job 

helping to set up, serve and clean up. Their behaviour and manners were commented on by many of our guests. 

 

The Year 6 Fun Day  

This will be held on Friday, November 23, after recess. This is an important fundraiser for the Year 6 gift to the school. 
Year 6 students have organised themselves into groups and have chosen a Fun Day stall to run on the day. Students may 
need to provide some of the resources needed for the stall, however we ask that costs be kept to a minimum and families 

do what is financially manageable to support their child with their stall.  

The focus on the day is FUN and it is always great to see students taking responsibility for their stalls and showing 
leadership in this way. Students in K-5 will need a token card to participate. These cost $5. Information regarding the 

tokens was sent home earlier this week. Thank you for your support.  

 

Year 6 Farewell 

Plans are well underway for the Year 6 Farewell, due to be held on Wednesday, 12th December. We will be asking for 

parent volunteers to help with decorating the hall, so please watch this space! 

 

 



 
 

 

 

You’re Invited to the… 

Hazelbrook Public School 

Evening of Music. 

Featuring: 

The Junior and Senior Recorder Ensembles 

Junior Ensemble 

Junior and Senior Guitar Ensembles 

The Concert Band 

Special Guest performers Teije Hylkema and 
Grace Kim 

Duets, Solos and Instrument ensembles from 
our music students across all ages and stages! 

Thursday November 22, 2018 

In the Big Hall 

7pm 

Entry by gold coin donation, monies raised will 
support the music programs offered at 

Hazelbrook Public School. 

Music students please bring a plate of food to 
share 

Crescendo 
The Hazelbrook Evening of Music Concert will be 

held next Thursday November 22 at 7pm in the Big 
Hall. Students who are performing need to be at school at 

6:30pm. Please bring a plate of food to share for supper, 
your instruments and music. We are looking forward to a 

wonderful evening of fabulous music so bring all your 
friends and family.  

Entry by gold coin donation. 

Instrument Tutorials and Junior Ensemble finish in 
Week 6. 

Concert Band will continue until Week 9 and perform 
at the Primary Presentation Evening.  

 

Keep up the great work as we work towards our 
performance. 

 

Mrs Schmidt 





Upcoming Events for Term 4 

 Fri 23 Nov: Year 6 Fun Day 

 Mon 26 Nov—Fri 7 Dec :Swim Scheme 

 Tues 11 Dec: Zoo Snooze 

 Wed 12 Dec :Year 6 Farewell 

 Fri 14 Dec: Sharing Knowledge Day 

  Tues 18 Dec: Presentation day/   

evening 

 Wed 19 Dec: End of term 4 

2019 

 Thurs 14 Feb: Swimming Carnival 

PBL Positive Behaviour for Learning 

Each week a student or teacher is recognised for being a 

respectful, responsible learner.  

When students or teachers receive a ‘PBL Bee’ they put their 

Bee into the hive outside of 1L. 

On Monday mornings the hive is raided and a winner is drawn.  

This week’s winners are: 

Logan C  KDH 

Miya L   1J 

Abbey J  3-4F 

Ava  W   5-6J 

 

PBL RULE  OF THE WEEK:  

I am RESPONSIBLE if I report any 

incidents to a teacher. 

3-6 Assembly Awards 

Term  4Week 5 

Class Achievement Appreciation 

3-4F Thomas M Violet O 

3-4L Leon Z Alicia M 

3-4BG Kobi V Luke D 

3-4S Dyson R Martin G 

5-6B Rhys M/Sophie O Jasmine K 

5-6M Tayla P Mariah G 

5-6WP Tahleea G Alexandria O 

5-6A Evelyn P Toby F 

5-6J Jayden B Noah C 

MAC M Owen M Jeremy P 

Class Achievement Appreciation 

KR Jordan B Jasper C 

KH Samuel C Elizabeth H 

KL Clancy Z Dominic Y 

KDH Logan C Ruby P 

1J Ashton M Ella H 

1L Lily O Harry S 

1-2F Tatiana P Michael K 

2S Thomas J Brice R/ Dylan 

K-2 Assembly Awards 

Term  4Week 4 




